Harmony Trail Committee
Report 8/9/2017

Bridge permit – no change in status
John continues to pull together quote information required by the Commonwealth Greenway Grant application.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We need to pay $500 administrative fee to ALT to apply for more ARAD money.  We got $10,000 last year
No update on the tax delinquent properties
We had a dumping incident, Pine cleaned it up, looking at ways to prevent further incidents
We are still waiting for the MOU process to complete with Allegheny Parks
We got approval for a project to blaze the extension through North Park
We have received no update from Penn Power on parking lot
We continue to talk with McCandless and Marshall about extending the park but progress will be slow
We started talking about hunting again with a goal of having a policy in place before the deer hunting season

